
 
 

  

04 September 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re: Open Evening Thursday 18th September 2025 
 
This letter is to advise you that we will be holding our Open Evening for year 7 admissions 
for 2026 on Thursday 18th September 2025. 
 
All students will be finishing school earlier on Thursday 18th September at 12.30pm. There 
will be the opportunity for all students to purchase a hot meal in the canteen at breaktime 
from 11.10am, all those on free school meals will also be able to have their lunch at this 
time.  
 
If required, we can offer students the opportunity to stay on site at school until 3.10pm.  If 
you require somewhere for your child to wait until then please complete the form here - 
https://forms.office.com/e/j3i9Esra1v  
 
We have issued letters to pupils calling for helpers on the night.  If your child would like to 
take part, please complete the permission slip and return to the main office as soon as 
possible. We are very grateful to them for their time and support on the evening.  
 
The early closure is to support the success of this evening, and we thank you for your co-
operation. Should you have any queries regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to 
contact us as office@thomasbecket.org.uk.   
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

   
Mr P McCahill  
Headteacher  
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